R epublic nt thc Philippines

Pepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

July 28, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

CLMD-2023- 7 g 9

CORRIGENDUM TO REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 781, S. 2023 -
RESEARCH STUDY ON THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
COMPONENT OF THE NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
- Division of Leyte
- Division of Tacloban City
Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1. In view of some developments from the field, all concerned are hereby informed
that Alang-alang Night High School shall be replaced by Astorga National High
School, Alang-alang, Leyte during the research study which will be conducted on
July 31 - August 4, 2023 in the Divisions of Leyte and Tacloban City.

2. The concerned schools divisions are requested to designate a focal person who
shall accompany and assist the research team during their visit to the identified
schools.

3. All other provisions of Regional Memorandum No. 781 remain in effect.
4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

Regional Director

’%VELYN %TALVERO, c1$0 v
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

July 24, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORA.NDUM..
CLMD-2023-

CONDUCT OF STUDY ON THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
COMPONENT OF THE NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP
IN DEPED REGION VIII

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Division of Leyte
Division of Tacloban City
Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1 Attached is a DepEd Memorandum from the Office of the Undersecretary for
Curriculum and Instruction dated July 20, 2023, announcing the conduct of a Study
on the Professional Development Component of the National Learning Camp (NLC)
in select Regions which includes three schools in the Divisions of Leyte and Tacloban
City.

2. The identified schools are Tanauan School of Craftsmanship and Home
Industries, Marasbaras National High School, and Alang-alang Night High School.

3. In view of this, all Regional and Division personnel involved in the NLC,
especially those from the schools, are hereby requested to provide the necessary
support and assistance to the research team during visits which may require
permission from the research subjects during observations on the conduct of the
collaborative expertise sessions and camp classes.

4. For details on this activity, refer to the attached Memorandum or contact the
Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD), through Dr. Harvie D.
Villamor, Chief Education Supervisor at clmd.region8@deped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

LYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Dir ecto:
} AFITMEN TOF EDUCATION
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